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Ryan’s Ramblings 

Dear parent, grandparent and friends, 

Finally, finally, the warm weather seems to be truly upon us.  

Over the course of this week, our amazing families and community members have   

continue to bring Fun Run money in to donate to our school. Thank you so much, to all 

of you for supporting your children to raise these vital funds for Dana Street.  It was      

actually a point of pride for so many students who brought their envelopes or plastic 

pockets in, which showed the deep connection so many feel to our school. Our grand 

total for the Fun Run is $14,000.00. Once again, thank you so much for your efforts and 

support towards our Fun Run this year.  

Over the course of this week, we have conducted a number of Student Support Group 

meetings to review the progress of many of our students. As we are heading towards the 

conclusion of 2023, it was a great opportunity to reflect on the many successes of our 

amazing young people. So many of the goals we set for our students were achieved, 

and it was a great point of celebration for our staff and the parents involved.   

I was asked this week about mobile phones and ‘smart watches’ at schools. You may, or 

may not recall, that the Minister for Education decreed that all mobile phones and     

devices will be banned during class time at schools, through a Ministerial Order back in 

2020.  If a child brings a mobile device to school, it must be submitted to the office for 

the duration of the school day. A Mobile Phone is defined as any device that has a  

connection to or have a similar functionality to a mobile phone such as cellular smart 

watches/devices.  Our school has a locally developed policy in line with this, which is  

attached to the newsletter, for your reference. There are, of course, certain exceptions 

that we reserve the right to take; especially when complex medical matters are a        

factor. If you have any further questions about this, please contact me at school.  

Please remember that next Tuesday (7th) is the Melbourne Cup Holiday, and the           

following Monday (13th) is a student free day. Our staff are busily preparing for 2024!  

Please remember to send your child with a full drink bottle and a hat next week. The 

warmer weather will be wonderful, but our bodies are not yet used to such                 

temperatures.  

Have a fantastic weekend.  

 

Ryan    







  

 

  

  

3/4N                               

Isla                                

For always tries her best 

in everything that she 

does. You reflect our 

school values on a daily 

basis. You have been 

working hard to build 

your confidence in 

Maths and improve your 

strategies. Well done Isla! 
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5/6A                                       

Ramon                         

For the incredible effort 

you put into your learning 

each and every day. You 

give all tasks a ‘Red Hot 

Go’ and show grit with 

tasks that are challeng-

ing. You demonstrated an 

excellent work ethic when 

developing your under-

standing of adding and 

subtracting fractions using 

a range of strategies this 

week. Keep up the super 

work, Ramon!  

5/6J                                      

Jakob                                    

For displaying outstanding 

maturity and leadership 

within the classroom this 

week. Jakob, you are 

setting the standard in 

following the school values 

within the classroom and 

displaying excellence in 

your learning. I’m so proud 

of the legacy you are 

leaving behind in your final 

term at Dana Street.  

5/6P                                         

Astrid                                             

for the exceptional work 

ethic she has shown in 

our Maths fractions unit 

this week. Astrid, you 

have applied your 

knowledge of like de-

nominators to solve com-

plex fractions problems 

using the strategy of 

area models, a super 

effort! Keep it up legend! 

3/4C                                

Rhyce                                         
For having a red-hot-go at 

all of his learning this 

week. You’ve done a 

great job incorporating 

what you’ve learnt about 

language devices into 

your narrative, using hyper-

bole and onomatopoeia 

to catch a reader’s atten-

tion. You’ve also been 

locked-in to your work 

around fractions and cre-

ating your fractions board 

game.  Keep up the fan-

tastic work, Rhyce.   

1/2B                               

Ivy TK                              
For placing yourself in the 

learning pit this week, to 

deepen your understanding 

and challenge yourself 

during our writing lessons in 

preparation for our writing 

moderation. You showed grit 

and determination to ensure 

your writing was detailed 

and included lots of adjec-

tives. You have made some 

amazing progress this semes-

ter and have believed in 

your abilities. I am so proud 

of you Ivy!  

1/2K                                      

Sophie                                

For her dedication in 

Maths this week. So-

phie, the activity was 

very challenging but 

you didn't give up. I was 

utterly impressed by 

your determination to 

extend yourself in this 

area, and look at your 

results! You are a Frac-

tion expert. Well done.  

3/4B                                          

Jimmy                                   
For Your consistent 

efforts to work to the 

best of your ability.  You 

encourage the best 

from your peers and 

you show initiative 

throughout the day.  It 

has been wonderful to 

see you continue to 

challenge yourself over 

the course of the year 

and throw yourself into 

the learning pit.  Well 

done, legend! 

FB                                 

Harvey                            

For the outstanding 

effort you put in when 

writing about our visit 

from the fire fighters. 

Harvey, your writing 

showed great aware-

ness of boundary punc-

tuation and phonics 

knowledge. Amazing 

work! 

1/2D                                    

Kindred                                  

For your unwavering 

enthusiasm for learning. 

WE are always amazed 

by your desire to learn 

and your willingness to 

share new information. 

You always seek feed-

back, ask thoughtful 

questions, and strive to 

achieve your best. We 

are so proud of your 

continual effort. Keep it 

up! 

F/1S                                         

Charlie                                     For 

being a highly valued member of 

Foundation/One S. Your friends 

appreciate your kind and consider-

ate nature and the way you look out 

for others. This Semester, I have been 

so impressed with the way in which 

you demonstrated responsibility for 

your learning and how you have 

applied yourself to complete your 

best work. You should be extremely 

proud of yourself and your learning. 

We’ve been so lucky to have you as 

part of our class this year and we 

wish you all the best at your new 

school.  

3/4T                                   

Eleanor                               
For writing such a thrill-

ing Narrative. Your use 

of adjectives and ad-

verbs, painted such a 

detailed picture of your 

story. I was kept on the 

edge of my seat the 

whole time. Keep up 

the exceptional work 

Eleanor! Be proud of 

yourself. 



 
ART News 

Foundation – The Hungry Caterpillar 

Foundation B and F/1S students have been busy using various artistic methods like painting, stencilling, 

and collage to craft segments of their caterpillar. They explored the use of utensils like forks, scrapers, 

and sponges to introduce textural dimensions. In addition, they were introduced to the concept of over-

lapping to construct their caterpillar's body both using paper collage and drawing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grade 1/2 - Collage Bird’s Nests 

Students in Grade 1 & 2 delved into the world of art by exploring painting, stencilling, and collage tech-

niques to craft unique bird nests. They explored creative techniques, using items such as forks, scrapers, 

and sponges to infuse their artworks with alluring textures, which were tailored for their eggs, branches, 

and leaves. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grade 3/4 – Chalk Pastel Iguanas 

Students in Grade 3 & 4 revisited the art of chalk pastel techniques for crafting their very own iguanas. 

These techniques were introduced with the intention of enabling them to skilfully blend and achieve 

smooth colour transitions, resulting in a diverse array of visual effects. The students gained insight into the 

concept of contrast, which guided them in selecting a background colour that would effectively make 

their iguana creations prominently stand out. 



 
ART News 

Grade 5/6 - Japanese Manga Characters 

The students in Grade 5 & 6 had a focus of delving into the art of Japanese Manga drawing. Their goal 

was to harness various line techniques to craft character portraits inspired by Japanese Manga portraits. 

Additionally, they explored proportion to effectively position facial features in their portraits. Lastly, they 

had to use contrast to create striking backgrounds using a monochromatic palette of black and white. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

. 

 

 

 

Throughout the week, Halloween buzzed as the dominant topic of conversation. Students had a little fun 

in crafting their personal paper pumpkin lanterns; adding a touch of festive fun to their days.    

 



 
  

Fun Run 
The sun was shining and there were many smiles on faces for our    annual Fun 

Run. Without the help from parents and grandparents our day couldn’t have 

gone ahead. A big thank you to everyone that helped make 

the day so wonderful. 

 

Best Dressed winners: 

Ava Fyfe & Grace Taylor 

Charlie Duff & Gemma Pritchett 

Paddy Dudley & Winnie Manson 

Flicky Handrick & Zake Owen 

 

Most laps ran: 

Foundation:  

Ava Fye and Matilda Kelly—10 laps   Ted Sands—14 laps 

1/2’S  

Esther Block—12 laps     Rory Dudley & Nolan McMahon—15 laps 

3/4’s 

Ava Remilton—13 laps     Conall McKinley 

5/6’s 

Flicky Handrick—13 laps    

 Mikiah Marios—15 laps 

 

Most money raised: 

1st—Mikiah Marios 

2nd—Sidney Cotching 

3rd—Max Thomas 



 

 

 

 

   

 

Thank you Kale for taking photos of the Fun Run. 



 
 



 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 



 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

  
Week 

1 

2nd October 
  
Curriculum Day 

3rd October  4th October 5th October 6th October 
Assembly 
Buddies and Mates 

  
Week 

2 

9th October 
Swimming week 
F, F/1, 3/4s 

10th October 
Swimming week 
F, F/1, 3/4s 

11th October 
Swimming week 
F, F/1, 3/4s 

12th October 
Swimming week 
F, F/1, 3/4s 

13th October 
Swimming week 
F, F/1, 3/4s 
No assembly 
Foundation/F/1 

FireFighter Incursion 

  
Week 

3 

16th October 
Swimming week 
1/2s, 5/6 
School Council 7pm 

17th October 
Swimming week 
1/2s, 5/6 
Grade ¾ Incursion 

18th October 
Swimming week 
1/2s, 5/6 

19th October 
Swimming week 
1/2s, 5/6 

20st October 
Swimming week 
1/2s, 5/6 
No assembly 
Foundation/F/1 

FireFighter Incursion 

  
Week 

4 
  

23rd October 

 

FUN RUN MONEY 

DUE BACK  

24th October 
Grade ¾ Incursion 

FUN RUN MONEY 

DUE BACK  

25th October 

 

FUN RUN MONEY 

DUE BACK  

26th October 
Ballarat High School 

Transition visit FUN 

RUN MONEY 

DUE BACK  

 

  

27th October 
Assembly  
Fun Run 
TEACHERS DAY-
FUN RUN MONEY 

DUE BACK  

  
Week 

5 

30th October 
Extraordinary School 

Council meeting 7pm  

 

31st October 
Grade ¾ Incursion 

1st November 
Ballarat High School 

Transition visit 

2nd November               

money due for             

FUN RUN 

3rd November 
Assembly 
  
Buddies and Mates 

  
Week 

6 

6th November 7th November 
Melbourne Cup Day 

Holiday 

8th November 9th November 
 
 

10th November 
Assembly 
Remembrance Day 

1 min silence 11am 

  
Week 

7 

13th November 
Report Writing Day/

Pupil Free Day 

14th November 
  

15th November 
  

16th November 

Phoenix Band visit 

10.15am 

17th November 
Assembly 
  
Buddies and Mates 

  
Week 

8 

20th November 
9:30am - 10:30am 

Transition Session 

Foundation 2024 

Tabloid/Buddy 
School Council 

21st November 
  

22nd November 23rd November 
  

24th November 
Assembly 

  
Week 

9  

27th November 
 
 

28th November 
  

29th November 
  

30th November 
  

1st December    

Assembly 
  
Buddies and Mates 
  

  
Week 

10 

4th December  5th December  
  

6th December  
 
 

7th December 8th December   

Assembly 

 

Week 

11 

1th December  12th December  
Transition Day whole 

school 
Foundation transition 
Secondary School 

Orientation Day Yr 6  

13th December 14th December  
Grade 6 Celebration     

Excursion TBC 

15th December  
Assembly 
  
Buddies and Mates 
  
Reports/Portfolios 

sent home. 

Week 

12 

18th December 
Grade 6 Graduation 

Dinner 

19th December  
  

20th December 

Assembly 12.45pm  
Students P-6 finish 

1.30pm 

  

DSPS Term 4 Planner 
Current as of 

20.10.2023 


